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From Your SOS President,

As we enter 2021, the dance scene remains quiet. Mid-winter

Workshop another cancelled event in our SOS history. Spring Safari
appears to be in danger of cancellation due to the slow progress of
distributing the vaccine to slow the Covid virus spread.

There are a few clubs hosting dance parties. These events will be tested
under Covid scrutiny rules. This is a different situation compared to

SOS, however, similar in many ways. Let’s hope for the cure soon so
that we can get back to our dance, lifestyle and those “infectious hugs n

kisses” that make SOS and shaggers famous.

We continue to sell a few SOS memberships through the internet and
will continue to urge everyone to continue their support for the
lifestyle when possible. Sales were $150,000.00 in our last accounting.
We have adjusted expenditures accordingly.

We look forward to a strong return for SOS once we are safe. We shall
prevail over this virus! Stay safe!

We are “S0OS STRONG”!

Ron Whisenant
0% President




